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Worldwide ERC® Applauds Introduction of Bipartisan Dignity Act of 2023 

Comprehensive Reform Bill Would Modernize the U.S. Employment-Based Immigration System 

WASHINGTON, DC, 30 May 2023 – Worldwide ERC President and CEO Lynn Shotwell issued the following 
statement today in support of the bipartisan Dignity Act of 2023, a comprehensive immigration reform bill 
that would modernize the visa and green card system talent mobility professionals utilize to build a 
competitive, world-class U.S. workforce:  

“For U.S. employers, modernizing the employment-based immigration system to address the adjudication 
and visa access challenges that routinely impact their talent management strategies remains a critical 
priority.  

“The Dignity Act is an important bipartisan step toward addressing many of these challenges.  

“Worldwide ERC and our members are ready to work with the bill’s sponsors – Representatives Salazar, 
Escobar, González-Colón, Scholten, Chavez-DeRemer, Manning and Lawler – and other stakeholders to enact 
solutions that support work from anywhere, are agile and are attentive to employers and workers in order to 
advance talent mobility strategies.” 

 

About Worldwide ERC® 
Worldwide ERC® represents the people and businesses that are catalyzing the transformation of the 
workplace. Our members are the relocation and workforce mobility professionals who have the unique skills 
to move talent around the globe. As the voice of the industry, Worldwide ERC® provides research, education, 
certification and an advocacy platform to over 4,000 global mobility professionals and the organizations they 
represent worldwide. Learn more at https://www.worldwideerc.org/.  
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